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                 Friday 31st March 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We would like to invite you to attend a virtual session on our PSHE and Mental Health and 

Wellbeing Curriculum. Whilst we are approaching our final units of the year ‘Relationships’ and 

‘Changing Me’, we would like to offer an informative session on these themes. We would also 

like to share how we intend to keep up to date with common themes and changes within the 

world and the community in which we live so we are meeting the needs of all our pupils.  

 

The virtual session will take place on Thursday 27th April 2023 at 4pm. If you would like to 

attend the session and receive the link, please email Miss Manchester with your details to the 

email below. 

SENDCo@oakhurst.swindon.sch.uk. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Miss L Manchester and Miss C Dunne 

PSHE Co-ordinators 

  

            

Pioneer Road 
Oakhurst 
Swindon 

SN25 2HY 
Tel: 01793 734754 

Opportunity 

Aspiration 

Knowledge 

Happiness 

Uniqueness 
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